
From: Nick Thomas [mailto:nick@nickthomasdesign.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 11:49 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP3 SE 20th Ave  
 
Dear City Council, 
 
Writing to re-iterate opposition to re-classifying SE 20th Avenue. 
 
Imagining an approved proposal against the wishes of residents is devastating to think about. Imagining a 
proposal, that has not addressed any one of the neighborhood supplied concerns suggests that the quality 
and livability of our neighborhood is being sacrificed. 
 
In the evidence provided by planners to initiate this change, the sacrafice under conderation has not been 
adequatelly justified. Please ask yourself, what elements are being included in this re-classification that 
addresses our concerns and the livabiity of our neighborhood?  
 
Today, without change of classification, I am asking for improved management of vehicular speeds, tractor 
trailer volume and pedestrian safety. When I think about the car that drove into my front yard two years ago, 
I also think about the safety of simply sweeping my sidewalk in the future. 
 
Regards, 
Nick, Stacy and Mateo 
1834 SE 20th Avenue 
 
 
 


